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Photo news

APO Secretary-General Mari Amano (C) and Thailand Productivity Institute Execu-
tive Director and APO Alternate Director for Thailand Dr. Veerachai Khuprasert (L) 
meeting with the Board of Governors of the Stock Exchange of Thailand Chairman 
Dr. Sathit Limpongphan, 27 November 2013, in Bangokok.

APO Secretary-General Mari Amano (C) welcomed Yumiko Murakami, Head (R), 
and Naoko Kawaguchi, Media & Public Affairs Officer, OECD Tokyo Center, on 19 
November 2013.


